
 

Priory Primary School 

NEWSLETTER 

Thursday, 28th March 2024 

                  
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

This has been one of the shortest half terms we have ever 

experienced, and still the children had to fit all their learning 

into it - we've been super busy! 

 

Thank you to all of you who came to Parent Consultation 

Meetings - together with the school reports for Years 1 to 6, 

we hope you have a clear idea of how your children are doing, 

and how to help them get to the next level. 

 

Over the Easter holidays, please find as many opportunities 

to engage with your children as possible - involve them in your 

chores, take them to the library, read with them and to them, 

give them plenty of time in a park - they have worked really 

hard at school and deserve family time now! 

 

Wishing you all special holiday - Happy Easter - Eid Mubarak! 

 

Kind regards, 
                                 

Mrs Fraser 

(Head Teacher) 

 



Attendance Cup 
 

 
 
 
 

Week 4 Year 4 

Week 5 Year 4 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Punctuality Award Winners 
 

 
 
 
 

Week 4 Year  R & 1 

Week 5 Year  R 
 

 

Neil the Sloth is awarded to the 

class that has the best record 

for arriving on time each day 
 

PLEASE GET TO SCHOOL 
ON TIME! 

 

 
 

LATENESS IS RUDE  
AND CAUSES: 

*Disruption in the office 
*Disruption in the classroom 
*Disruption for the teacher 
and other children 

 
 

 
 

IT ALSO: 

*Impacts your child’s 
learning 
*And it is very disrespectful 
to staff, other parents and 
children 

 
 

 



 
Tues 16th April – Fri 24th May 

NO HOLIDAYS TO BE TAKEN  

DURING TERM TIME 
 

Thurs 28th Mar 

Year 5 Residential trip returns 

Last Day of Term 

 

29th March – 12th April 

EASTER HOLIDAY 

 

Tues 16th April 

PUPILS RETURN TO SCHOOL 

 

Triple E Day 
 

Weds 17th April 

Swimming starts Y4 
 

Thurs 18th April 

Swimming starts Y3 
 

Fri 19th April 

Composer Workshop at Scott Primary Y6 
 

Weds 24th April 

Y4 Swimming 
 

Thurs 25th April 

Y3 Swimming 
 

Mon 29th April 

Vision Screening  YR 
 

Tues 30th April 

End of Music Block Performanc 

Weds 1st May 

Y4 Swimming 
 

Thurs 2nd May 

Y3 Swimming 

 

Mon 6th May 

BANK HOLIDAY 

 

Weds 8th May 

Y4 Swimming 
 

Thurs 9th May 

Y3 Swimming 
 

Weds 15th May 

Y4 Swimming 
 

Thurs 16th May 

Y3 Swimming 
 

Weds 22nd May 

Y4 Swimming 
 

Thurs 23rd May 

Y3 Swimming 

 

27th May – 31st May 

HALF TERM HOLIDAY 

 

Mon 3rd June 

Pupils Return to School 
 

Tues 4th June  

Triple E Day 
 

Weds 5th June 

Swimming starts Y6 
 

Thurs 6th June 

Swimming starts Y5 
 

Y4 Gardening Project Workshop  

 
 

 



 
FREE SCHOOL MEALS SPACES - During the Easter holidays SSG will be offering fully 

funded spaces on their Active Childcare programme to families who are eligible for Free School 

Meals. They are working with Bedford Borough Council to offer these places free of charge. 

Children aged 5-12 years will be able to access this provision on the following dates: Tuesday 

2nd April to Thursday 11th April, 9AM-5PM each day and will be provided free lunch they 

attend. There will be a range of activities including inflatable fun, outdoor adventure and 

challenge, arts and crafts, multi-sports and more! 

The scheme will be run from two venues, Ursula Taylor C of E School, Clapham, Bedford MK41 

6EG, and from Westfield Primary School, Chester Road, Queens Park, Bedford MK40 4HW. 

Families can access the provision by emailing info@ssgservices.co.uk and can book a place by 

phoning 01234 340782 

mailto:info@ssgservices.co.uk


 

     
 

 



 

 

 


